
 
 

YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 
 

 

 

Date: 11th September 2022            Circular No:042/YIS/AS/22-23/042 
 
 

Dear parents, 
 

SUB : HOLIDAYS IN VIEW OF SAUDI NATIONAL DAY 2022 : CBSE SECTION 
 

Kindly be informed that as per Ministry of Education directives, 21st & 22nd September 2022 will be 

holidays for Nursery to grade XII, on account of Saudi National Day.  

NOTE : School shall resume its operations effective Sunday, 25th September 2022. 
 
 

 

 

Warm Regards, 
 

 
 

Mrs. Aasima Saleem 
Academic Principal 
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